
Dear Choir Families,

The OTHS Choir Boosters are excited to start the “no sales fundraiser” to offset costs of the
2024 choir Nashville trip. This fundraiser is optional. We are hopeful that this fundraiser will be
easy for families to do as nothing is being sold, picked up or delivered. You can print out, email,
and/or post on social media to get out the word that your student is fundraising for an unique
choir experience in Nashville. This fundraiser will run through October 31. You can take money
through your preferred digital payment vehicle such as Venmo, cash or check. Checks can be
made out to OTHS Choir. We ask if you collect cash including through digital payment that you
please submit one single check for the total amount if possible. Completed calendars with
donations can be turned into Ms. Buch. If you complete your calendar before October 31, you
may turn it in early to start using those funds for upcoming scheduled payments.

So how does a “no sales fundraiser” work? Family, friends, neighbors, co-workers will pick a
day that coordinates with how much they would like to donate. You will write their name in that
space on your calendar. Bonus donation days can be any amount! For example, if someone
picks the 1st of the month, they pay $1. People can pick as many days as they want to donate.
You can fill up to 2 calendars if you like. Each calendar should bring in at least $500. Filling up
2 calendars should cover the entire trip amount.

Please remember that this is just an option for student fundraising. 100% of the proceeds from
your calendar(s) will go directly into your student’s choir account. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to call or text me at 314-479-2905.

Best,
Shannon Shores
Fundraising Chair


